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December 15, 2023

Municipality of Kincardine
Attn: Jennifer Lawrie, Clerk

Re: 707 Queen St., Kincardine

NUCLEAR

INNOVATION

INSTITUTE

The Nuclear Innovation Institute ( NII) has been in conversation with senior management staff at

the Municipality of Kincardine with regards to 707 Queen St., Kincardine. There have been several

conversations regarding the space, the state of the building and potential for partnership. 

On December 14, 2023, NII staff advised senior management NII/ NII Explore will not be pursing a

partnership with Kincardine as it relates to 707 Queen St. Although the opportunity is exciting and

the organization sees potential, the initiative does not align with strategic priorities and

corporate goals at this time. 

NII is excited to have purchased 117 Farrell Drive in the Municipality of Kincardine and the
organization looks forward to offering programming for the community and the region from this

space. NII Advance Technology Campus will be the first -in -the -region innovation and education
centre that serves as a sandbox for collaboration and professional development. 

If you have questions or would like to discuss further, please contact NII President and CEO, Bruce

Wallace. Bruce would be happy to have further conversation with staff or members of Council

regarding the decision. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Wallace

President and CEO

Jessica Linthorne

Chief Operating Officer
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